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My name is Monique Bochsler and I’m writing in full support  of HB2425. 

 

As an Oregonian and an American it is important that we do not have any blood on 

our products. There should be no problem to take this bill seriously. What kind of 

people can we call ourselves if we didn’t. 

 

Also as. PCP for precinct 56, I speak for my precinct, we want  and support HB 2425 


